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Subject: LET’S ROAM THE WORLD – International Mobile Roaming (IMR) Consultation Meeting  

Geneva, Switzerland, 15-16 September 2016 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am pleased to invite you to participate in the International Mobile Roaming (IMR) Consultation Meeting 
organized by the International Telecommunication Union (ITU), as part of the Telecommunication 
Development Bureau (BDT) initiative LET’S ROAM THE WORLD that I launched in 2015. This Consultation 
Meeting will be held on 15-16 September 2016, just before the 2016 ITU-D Study Group Meetings. 

The objective of this event is to work with Regulatory Associations, Regional and International Organizations, 
Consumer Associations and other stakeholders on the building blocks for International Mobile Roaming (IMR) 
best practices guidelines. Participation in this Consultation Meeting is by invitation only, and reserved to 
Heads of Secretariat and Chairs together with technical experts, as deemed appropriate. 

Interpretation for the IMR Consultation Meeting will be provided based on the requests of participants. You 
are therefore invited to indicate on the registration form whether you require languages other than English 
by 15 August 2016. Based on the requests made, and provided there is at least one request for a given 
language, interpretation will be provided in the requested language.  

Ms Sofie Maddens, Head, Regulatory and Market Environment Division (RME), is at your disposal should you 
require any information and can be contacted by e-mail: sofie.maddens@itu.int or phone: +41 22 730 6256/ 
5443. 

Delegates can register via the registration site: http://www.itu.int/go/regitud . All the information about 
this Consultation Meeting is available at: https://www.itu.int/en/ITU-D/Regulatory-
Market/Pages/Events2016/IMR_Consultation/home.aspx . 

I am looking forward to meeting you in Geneva to continue working on this very important initiative. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
[Original signed by] 
 
Brahima Sanou 
Director 
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